
     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

2007 Bell Bargaining 
 

Bulletin # 3 
 
 

October 29, 2007 
 
 
To:   Bell Local Officers 
 
Re:   Negotiations 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Bargaining will begin today in the CEP Ottawa office. 
 
We will keep you informed of any developments. 
 
Maintaining our solidarity continues to be critical. 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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